
Spring 2023 Claggett Washington DC  

May 1, 2023 - May 3, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Each year 8th grade students have the opportunity to tour the nation’s capital. Attached is the following 

information for the Claggett Washington DC trip that is scheduled for May 1-3, 2023. 

❖ Itinerary for the Trip 

❖ Cost sheet 

❖ Payment information sheet 

Claggett will once again be using Nowak Tour and Travel as a tour company.  This trip is chaperoned by 

Claggett staff and a nurse from Akron Children’s Hospital.  Parents do not serve as chaperones for the trip. 

Please note the deadline for final payment is Friday, March 3rd at 3:00 pm. 

If you have any questions, please contact the trip coordinator, Mrs. Anne Dyer at dyera@medinabees.org 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Anne Dyer 

 8th grade trip coordinator 
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January 6, 2023 

  

Dear 8th Graders and Parents/Guardians, 

 

“The journey lasts a few days; the experiences last a lifetime.”  In May 2023 we will again be 

offering the 8th grade trip to Washington D.C. to all 8th graders in the 2022/2023 school year. In 

order to make preparations, payment for the trip will need to be made during the next month and a 

half. 

 

Currently, the Board of Education has approved the 2023 Washington, D.C. trip.  

 

The trip is coordinated by middle school staff members.  Travel arrangements will be made by 

Nowak Tour and Travel.  The cost is $545.00 per student. 

 

Payment schedule 

Payments are now being accepted until March 3, 2023.  Payments can be made one of two ways: 

 

1. Cash, check or money order written to Claggett Middle School in the full amount or 

partial payments can be turned into the school office. Please include your student’s full 

name with payment. Cash will be accepted in the office. 

2. You may use the payforit.net system for payments.  With this system, the payee can 

control how much to pay in an installment fashion or pay in one complete payment.  

The final payment date for installments is Friday, March 3, 2023.  The payments do not 

need to be equal and the dates are set up by the parents except the final date.  Once 

set up, the payforit.net system charges a credit card the specific amount on the date 

setup by the parent.  The system also sends reminder emails prior to each installment 

and then charges the card that is on file. 

3. All current school year fees and all prior school year fees must be paid by March 

3, 2023 in order to reserve a spot for the trip. 

  

         We need full payment of all interested students by the March 3rd deadline in order to 

reserve buses, pay for scheduled events, order tickets, reserve rooms, and get teacher 

chaperones assigned well ahead of time. 

  

         Travel to Washington, D.C. will occur May 1-3, 2023.  All information about the trip and 

updates will be posted on the Medina City Schools Claggett webpage. This includes the cost 

breakdown sheet and current itinerary. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 Anne Dyer 

8th grade trip coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CLAGGETT MIDDLE SCHOOL 

WASHINGTON DC COST SHEET 

MAY 1-3, 2023 

 

 

TOUR COST: $545 based on quad occupancy   

 

TOUR INCLUDES: 

● Deluxe motor coach transportation 
● Two nights lodgings at the Doubletree Hotel 

 

MEALS: (8) 

● Two breakfasts at the hotel 
● One cash allowance meal at $12 
● Lunch voucher at Reagan Food Court 
● Lunch at Dobbin House 

● Dinner voucher at Pentagon City Food Court 
● Dinner and bowling at Bowlmor 
● Boxed Dinner 
 

TOUR INCLUDES: 

● All attractions & admissions as stated in the proposed itinerary 
● Private night time supervision at the hotel 
● All appropriate taxes and gratuities 
● Company tour manager on each motor coach 
● One short sleeve t-shirt for each passenger that will be worn on Tuesday of 

the trip. 
 

TRIP COORDINATOR: Mrs. Anne Dyer.  If you have any questions, please email 

dyera@medinabees.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 


